

## **Lane Green First School**

**Headteacher: Mr Tom Wright** 



Bilbrook Road, Bilbrook, Wolverhampton, WV8 1EU
Tel: 01902 297920
E-mail: office@lgf.sslp.uk

E-mail: office@igf.ssip.uk
School Website: www.lanegreen.staffs.sch.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,

## **Individual/Sibling Group Photographs**

The school photographer will be in school on 25<sup>th</sup> September 2023, please ensure that all pupils are wearing the correct uniform.

Parents with more than one child in school may have them photographed together, as well as individually. If you would like to take up this opportunity please return the slip below and ensure that it is handed in to your eldest child's class teacher at morning registration. These photographs will be taken during the day and parents do not need to wait with the children.

THIS FORM MUST BE HANDED TO YOUR ELDEST CHILD'S CLASS TEACHER BY

WEDNESDAY 20TH SEPTEMBER AT THE LATEST TO ENSURE LISTS CAN BE COMPILED.